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5th May 2020 

 

Dear Year 3 Pupils 

 

I hope you and your families are well and happy. I understand this is a very strange and 

difficult time right now but it is so important to keep trying hard to continue with reading, 

spelling, writing, Maths and other subjects. I would like to say an enormous well done to each 

and every one of you for persevering with completing the work in your Home Learning packs.  

 

Thank you for the messages and all of the photographs that have been sent in.  It is so lovely to 

see what you are doing, in addition to lots of learning! Despite it being such a challenging time, 

it is great to see lots of special family times happening too. I also have been trying to do some 

cooking and baking, like some of you, although my extremely sticky and chewy chocolate crispy 

cake did not go down very well with my family! At school however, I have been busy getting our 

classroom prepared and tidied, alongside attempting to complete my ‘to do’ list, which is the 

length of my arm, that keeps growing! 

 

It was so lovely to talk to all of your parents on the telephone recently. They have all said what 

an incredible job you are all doing with your home learning and helping out at home. 

 

Do not forget to look at the school website under the Parents tab where there is a Home 

Learning section with lots of useful resources to help you further. 

 

I hope to see you all soon! Take care and keep up the fantastic work, Year 3. 

 

Best Wishes 

 
Miss Watts 
 

Miss Watts 
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